

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

21 April 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

Nursery Trip Cheslyn House and Gardens

As part of our topic on growing, we will be visiting Cheslyn House and Gardens on Tuesday 17 May.

We will be traveling by the school minibus, leaving Holywell at 9.45am and returning by 12.00pm. We would like some parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip. Please speak to Mrs Hewett and we will confirm if your help is required (Please do not make plans to accompany us on the trip until you have received confirmation that your help is required).

Children will be required to wear their school uniform and will need to bring a waterproof coat or jacket. Please provide water for your child to drink.

We require consent to take the children on the trip, children without consent will not be able to accompany us. We are asking for a contribution of £2.00_towards the cost of the visit. Could payment please be made using the School Money Online Payment System by Friday 13 May 2022.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Hewett Class teacher







Mr. Newett.







